Family Gathering Notice

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce a family gathering!

Date: Saturday, August 12, 2023

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Location: Our backyard - 123 Family Lane, Hometown

Please bring your favorite dish to share and any games you'd like to play. It will be a wonderful
opportunity to reconnect, share stories, and have fun together.

Kindly RSVP by July 30, 2023, so we can prepare accordingly.
Looking forward to seeing everyone!

Best regards,
The Johnson Family



